CPBGVC MINUTES GENERAL MEETING JANUARY 11, 2020

Meeting was called to order at 7:30 P.M.

ATTENDANCE: Mary Fluke, Paul Urban, Roger Mayer, Bob and Ginny Morris, Toni and Michael Jerome, Coady Egan, Jill Fitzgerald.

OLD BUSINESS:

Mary stated that it would be great if the CPBGVC would Sponsor a COOK-OUT at the PBGVCA NATIONAL HUNT which will be held April 19, 20, 2020. It was discussed and agreed that we would try to make this happen.

Ginny stated that Dues collection is now done. She has sent out the second notice and some people are not renewing,

NEW BUSINESS:

Paul brought up the problem that as a club we now have a lot of items to haul to South Carolina Hunts. Therefore he thinks we should think about getting an enclosed trailer to hold all the things.

There was a discussion about where to store the trailer and insurance.

Also should we rent a UHAUL Trailer?

It was discussed that Mary made many trips, to bring all the needed supplies.

Mary then thanked Roger for the Coffee and all the things he does, and the things he will bring.

Mary mentioned Ruth would bring her RV.

Mary also said that PJ was continuing to fix the holes in the fence at Cabarrus Beagle Club.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:02 P.M.

Jill Fitzgerald Secretary